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Transcript 



								July 11th 1939


Mr. Patrick O’Reilly,

[redacted]


Dear Mr. O’Reilly,
		Thank you for your completed membership from and subscription
of 2/6 for which I enclose receipt.
		Pending the establishment of a branch in your district your
name as a member of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League has been
handed to the Stamford Hill Branch.
		The next meeting of the Stamford Hill Branch will be held
on Wednesday next, July 12th at p.m. at the Hall attached to the
Servite Convent, Amhurst Park (opposite Stamford Hill L.N.E.R.
Station).
		You will receive in due course a notice of all future
meetings from the Hon. Sec. of the Stamford Hill Branch ;
Mr. T. Sheehy, 8 Norfolk Ave., Stamford Hill, N. 15

						Yours sincerely,


						Organising Secretary.

